
From: John Lai <john@sanibel-captiva.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 11:50 PM 
To: Judie A. Zimomra 
Cc: Keith L. Williams; Crystal Mansell; John D. Agnew; Paige A. LeBoutillier; William F. Dalton 
Subject: Re: Update to City Council on Pending Special Event Permits (Luminary) 
  
 
Good Evening City Manager Zimomra,  
 
Thank you for letting me know of the upcoming council agenda item as it pertains to our pending 
Luminary event. 
 
Based on the current surge the chamber will be requesting masks be worn at all indoor venues and 
outdoor venues where social distancing is not possible, and will be distributing complimentary masks to 
all guests along with the glow sticks at Seahorse Shops, Jerry’s plaza, Periwinkle Place, Tahitian Gardens, 
and Bailey’s. 
 
The mobile vaccination clinic was such a success last month that it will be at the chamber again on 
September 23rd.  
 
Please let me know if you need additional information or have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 
John Lai 
President & CEO 
Sanibel and Captiva Chamber of Commerce 
O: 239.472.2348 
F: 239.395.0783 
W: www.sanibel-captiva.org 
 
 
On Sep 9, 2021, at 8:54 PM, Judie A. Zimomra <Judie.Zimomra@mysanibel.com> wrote: 

  
  

  

Jon Lai, 

  

In following up with your conversation with the 
Mayor, we will be updating City Council on the 

mailto:john@sanibel-captiva.org
tel:239.472.2348
tel:239.395.0783
http://www.sanibel-captiva.org/
mailto:Judie.Zimomra@mysanibel.com


status of pending Special Events at their next 
meeting, 9 am, Monday, September 13th .  One 
of the pending Special Events is the Chamber’s 
proposed Luminary.   The City Council agenda 
will be posted tomorrow.   Based upon the 
current COVID surge, please advise as to what 
COVID protocols you are planning to 
incorporate into your event.   
  
  

Thank you for your continued work to protect 
our community’s residents & visitors during the 
Pandemic.  You  & your organization are 
appreciated.  

  

Judie Zimomra 

City Manager of Sanibel  
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